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December 21st, 2023 

 

Re: Year 5 & 6 Block of Intensive Swimming Lessons 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

I hope you, your family and friends remain safe and well. 

Swimming lessons for Years 5 and 6 will be held next term. All year 5 and 6 classes will go every day for two 

weeks during the weeks beginning 15th and 22nd January. 

It is very important for your child to attend, as personal survival is at the core of the series of lessons and 

various bodies of water can be found in the local area namely the sea, a river and lakes. 

We are asking for a contribution of £10 to cover the full two weeks. This amount is heavily subsidised by 

the school budget. This will be added to your Parent Pay account and I’d be grateful if this could be paid as 

soon as possible.  

Wishing you all a relaxing festive break and thanks once again for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs C Foulkes 

Headteacher 

 


